April 24, 2024

Dear Occupant (and Neighbor):

Red Clay Industries has contracted with the Town of Pineville to perform repairs on Industrial
Drive from the stoplight at Polk Street to the railroad crossing near address 9724. We are
beginning on Thursday, April 25" and anticipate completion by May 10%.

We will have traffic control set up during our operations. Please follow the direction they
provide. At no point will not have the streets completely shut off but you may experience some
minor delays. To be safe please allow yourself an additional 10 minutes to reach your
destination. Consider using Rodney Street to avoid the work area. It may provide you with a
better route. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 704-361-1399.

Additionally, we are working this coming Saturday and Sunday to minimize the impact on the
industrial park tenants. This also allows us to complete the work more efficiently.

Thank you for your help in this matter. Your cooperation will allow us to be out of your way in
the shortest amount of time.

Sincerely _
ot
Jim Llittleton

Red Clay Industries
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